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News Release 

 
Notice Concerning Media Reports About Our Russian Operations 

 
Tokyo, February 22, 2024 – There have been reports in some media today claiming that AGC has transferred 

its Russian business, however, this is not a statement made by the Company. 

We are considering transferring our Russian operations from February 2023, but there are no facts that is to 

be disclosed at this time. 

 

When matters requiring disclosure arise, we will promptly make an announcement. 
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